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DOLE SELECTS K-STATE PROFESSOR FOR NATIONAL 
NUTRITION ADVISORY COUNCIL 

WASHINGTON - Senate Republican Leader Bob Dole (R-Ks) announced 
today that he has selected Sue Greig of Manhattan, Kansas, an 
adjunct professor at Kansas State University and the new 
president of the American School Food Service Association, to be 
his appointee to the National Nutrition Monitoring Advisory 
Council. 

"Sue's terrific background in food system management, food 
assistance, and nutrition education and research make her an 
ideal candidate for this position," Dole said. "And the Council 
can really use a Kansan with common sense and hands-on experience 
in applying nutrition guidance to federal nutrition programs. I 
know Sue will bring the same dedication and expertise to this job 
that she has shared with schoolchildren and nutrition 
professionals in Kansas." 

The National Nutrition Monitoring Advisory Council was 
established under nutrition monitoring legislation enacted last 
year. The nine-member panel of experts will advise the 
Secretaries of Agriculture and Health and Human Services on how 
to improve the federal nutrition monitoring effort. What is 
learned about Americans' nutritional status through nutrition 
monitoring can be used to ensure that public programs and 
policies are as effective as possible in promoting good health 
through better diets. 

Mrs. Greig is a registered dietician with undergraduate 
degrees in secondary education and food and nutrition from the 
University of Arkansas and an M.S. in Dietetics, Restaurant and 
Institutional Management from Kansas State University. She 
served for many years as the Director of Food Service for the 
Manhattan school district. She has held leadership positions in 
the Kansas Dietetic Association and Kansas School Food Service 
Association and is being installed today as President of the 
American School Food Service Association. Her professional 
affiliation with Kansas State University dates back to 1953, when 
she began working as a teaching dietitian there; she now holds 
the position of adjunct professor. 

Mrs. Greig has also written and lectured extensively on food 
service management, nutrition, and nutrition education and has 
testified before Congress on child nutrition issues. 
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